
Dear Colleagues, 
Please find detailed below information and link to the Aberlour’s Urgent Assistance 
Fund. 
  
Aberlour’s Urgent Assistance Fund can provide cash grants to help families with children 
who are suffering extreme hardship, including the impact of the Coronavirus. 
Applications must be endorsed and submitted by a sponsor, acting in their professional 
capacity. Examples of eligible sponsors include social workers, health care professionals, 
teachers, clergy and third sector organisations. Applications from individuals cannot be 
accepted. 
The Aberlour Urgent Assistance Fund awards cash grants to assist children and young 
people (aged 21 and under) across Scotland, and their families, who are suffering extreme 
hardship. 
This support is usually via cash grants to assist with a range of needs, such as food, prepay 
power cards, clothing, bedding or other essentials. 
Please note, available funds are limited and all applications will be evaluated against 
evidence of a family’s financial status. 
To qualify for cash grants from the Trust: 

 There must be a child in the family who is 21 or under. 
 That child must be suffering extreme hardship. 
 A family can receive one grant per financial year. 
 Grants are made at the discretion of the Trust. 
 A sponsor must submit a fully completed and legible application on an official 

application form 
To apply for a grant, please download the Aberlour Urgent Assistance Fund application 
form. 
Please note, although the form states that it requires to be printed and signed, in light of 
home working arrangements, Aberlour will accept these by email, without a signature. 
Just type your name into the field instead. 
Regards 
Alan Dick 
Learning Services Coordinator 
Glasgow Life/Learning Team 
Mitchell Library 
6th Floor 
North Street 
G3 7DN 
 


